
 

 School Bags 
Year 7 and Year 8 cohorts for the 2025/26 academic year must purchase the St 

George’s School Bag as part of their uniform, sold by First Class Kids.  

All other year groups may purchase this bag but it is not compulsory for them as 
we have the gradual rollout of our recently new uniform.  

For years 9 - 11, your school bag must be a rucksack and must be able to hold all 
your school equipment and A4 size books. Handbag style bags are not 

permitted. Acceptable styles of bag: 
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